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First name: LeeAna

Last name: Theberg
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Comments: [External Email]North Shore: Support Alternative 4 and Alternative 5

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Frank Aebly,

The Mendocino National Forest does NOT need more chemicals. You created this mess, please don't add more
to it. Many species will suffer including humans. Please do the right thing!!

Sincerely,

LeeAna Theberg

3 N Seminary Ave
Park Ridge, IL 60068



